From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 03, 2015 9:18 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Aldermanin Invite: Lincoln Park Wine Festival

Hi Steve,

This email is to report that 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith recently attended the Lincoln Park Wine Festival with the following details:

What: the Lincoln Park Wine Festival, hosted by the Wrightwood Neighbors Association

When: Sunday, May 31, 2015

Where: held at Jonquil Park, 1001 W. Wrightwood

Who Provided Invite: Justin Moore, President of Wrightwood Neighbors

Please let me know if you need any more details on this event.

Many thanks.
Matt

-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

